Calling All Descendants and Friends of the

MABEE & SECORD FAMILIES

THE Grand River Branch
Empire Loyalists” Association of Canada
Has raised a plaque marking the burial site of these
Loyalist Families

There will be a public unveiling of the plaque opposite

#1553- Front Road just west of the Turkey Point Road

Saturday, September 27th, 2025
At 1:00 P.M.

Following the unveiling ceremony everyone is invited to meet just a short distance
east of the plaque site at the

Marsh View Restaurant
1730 Front Road

For sharing and reminiscing these family histories. Everyone is invited to attend.



